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October 15, 2012

Kurt Grossman

Genergy, LLC

605 Mar Vista Drive
Newport Beach, CA 92660

Dear Mr. Grossman:
RE:

Research on the Economic Feasibility of Desalination
& Renewable Energy

Genergy, LLC technology is intriguing and innovative. The presentation
that you provided to me might open up opportunities for our water
district to provide more affordable water without consuming more
traditional energy.

We support the opportunity to learn more about the economic feasibility
of using the Genergy, LLC renewable energy technology to power water
services and to desalinate water in an environmentally responsible
manner. It would be very beneficial if your technology could provide a
new addition to the portfolio of solutions for our water districts.

California is at the forefront of innovative water approaches. California is
also supportive of renewable energy.

We would gladly welcome the opportunity to hear how we may
participate in any research. We would also consider having our facility
host a demonstration project.

",

Sincerely,

i f

Kevin P. Hunt, P.E.
General Manager



